
Bridgend & District Air Rifle League 

For the attention of Porthcawl shooters  

Hi All 

It has come to our attention that some members of Porthcawl are resigning from our league. 

This is something that we as a league deeply regret, and would like to thank each of you for your 

time spent with B. & D.A.R.L 

However we would like to say to any shooter wishing to carry on shooting your welcome either at 

Porthcawl, or with a move to another team. 

Either of these actions we as a league would gladly help you to achieve. 

On Thursday 13th August there will be a meeting at KHRFC at 7.30 anyone from Porthcawl would be 

very welcome. 

Please know all in the league regret when anyone finishes and we do our utmost to resolve any 

issues that a member may have. 

Our contact details are 

Jim Watkins (President)     07989 299908           wwffccjim@hotmail.com      

Kev McNally (Chairman)    07816 257076           kev-mac@hotmail.co.uk 

Caroline Little (Sec)             07875 151510           carolinelittle@live.com 

 


